

BULLETIN

As of 3/2/2020 our new address will be: 120 Wall Street, 24th Floor, New York, NY 10005

Bulletin No. 2020-07

February 25, 2020

RE: ELANY ANNOUNCES MOVE TO NEW OFFICE SPACE

The Excess Line Association of New York (ELANY) is excited to announce a major office move to a larger facility in lower Manhattan. ELANY will be moving from its current location at 55 Broadway in the financial district to the 24th floor of 120 Wall Street on the East River on Monday, March 2, 2020. Our office will close on Friday, February 28th at 2:00 pm to prepare for the move so please plan accordingly.

Our contact information will remain the same except for, effective immediately, our new mailing address:

120 Wall Street, 24th Floor, New York, NY 10005

There will be no interruptions to our online filing system, however, should you encounter any issue logging on or filing, please contact our help desk at elanyhelpdesk@elany.org or 646-292-5500.

All current ELANY bulletins and other current ELANY publications can be found on our website at http://www.elany.org.

